
Consulate General of  India 
Vancouver 

PRESS RELEASE 

RESUMPTION OF WALK-IN SERVICES WITH PRIOR APPOINTMENT

The Consulate General of  India in Vancouver is pleased to announce
that we are now open again for walk-in services for the following services
with prior appointment:

(i) All attestation services
(ii) Life certificates

2. Walk  in  applicants  would  need  to  obtain  prior  appointment  for
submission  of  applications  at  the  weblink
https://cgivancouver.gov.in/appointment/instructions.   Timing  for
submission of  applications would be 09.30 hrs to 12.00 hrs on all business
days.

3. Appointments for  submission of  visas in  emergency situation and
Tatkaal passports need to be obtained over email.   Emails for availaing
these services may be sent to:

Visas in emergency – cons2.vancouver@mea.gov.in
Tatkaal passports - cons.vancouver@mea.gov.in

4. No entry to the Consualte would be permitted without appointment.

5. For  query  on  any  consular  matter,  please  send  an  email  to  the
concerned  office  at  the  email  ids  available  on  our  website  link
https://www.cgivancouver.gov.in/pages.php?id=6.  
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